
© 2022 KPMG LLP, a Delaware limited liability partnership and a member firm of the KPMG global organization of independent member firms affiliated with KPMG International Limited, a 
private English company limited by guarantee. All rights reserved. 

The KPMG name and logo are trademarks used under license by the independent member firms of the KPMG global organization. 

TaxNewsFlash 
United States 

No. 2022-234 
August 15, 2022 

Rev. Rul. 2022-15: Interest rates, tax underpayments 

and overpayments (increase for fourth quarter 2022) 
The IRS today released an advance version of Rev. Rul. 2022-15 that provides the rates of interest with regard to 
tax underpayments and tax overpayments for the calendar quarter beginning October 1, 2022. The rates of 
interest will increase for the fourth calendar quarter of 2022. 

Rev. Rul. 2022-15 [PDF 353 KB] lists the interest rates for the calendar quarter beginning October 1, 2022, as 
follows: 

• 6% for overpayments (5% for corporations)
• 3.5% for the portion of a corporate overpayment 
exceeding$10,000
• 6% for underpayments
• 8% for large corporate underpayments

KPMG observation 

This is the third time in 2022 that there has been an increase in the rates of interest relating to tax 
underpayments and overpayments. The rates increased for the second and third quarters of 2022. 
Read TaxNewsFlash 

https://www.irs.gov/pub/irs-drop/rr-22-15.pdf
https://www.irs.gov/newsroom/irs-announces-interest-rate-increases-for-the-fourth-quarter-of-2022-6-rate-applies-to-most-taxpayers-starting-oct-1
https://home.kpmg/us/en/home/insights/2022/05/tnf-rev-rul-2022-11-interest-rates-tax-underpayments-overpayments.html
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